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Itinerary

From the center of the village of Hohtenn (in front of 
the church), follow an uphill village road due north. At 
the top of this road you join another road which you 
follow to the right (East) until you come to a dead end. 
The route of the bisse begins here. After about 10 mi-
nutes of walking you cross a road that you follow for 
about 50 meters (east) to join the course of the bisse on 
the right downstream of the road. Follow the bisse to its 
water intake. Cross a tunnel (lit) for 20 meters to take 
the stairs and the suspension bridge. After crossing the 
suspension bridge, head north up the course of the bisse 
and follow the route to retrace your steps in the direc-
tion of Hohtenn by climbing up the rock face by a very 
steep path heading west. After this short climb, the path 
runs along the slope of the southern ramp of the Lotsch-
berg and joins the bisse de Stägeru. When you reach the 
bisse, you come to a crossroads. Take the direction of 
the plain (Niedergesteln) to reach the Bisse de Lüegjeru. 
Follow the bisse (West) until you join an uphill road that 
joins another road that you follow downhill to your star-
ting point (still heading West).
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